
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 
 

MCK announces Council of 
Chiefs summer schedule 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Ohiarí:ha/June 2022) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community of the Council of 
Chiefs’ summer schedule. 
  
The final ‘regular’ duly-convened Council meeting was held earlier this 
week (Monday, June 20th). The Council meetings will resume on 
Tuesday, September 6, 2022 immediately after Labor Day and every 
Monday thereafter. Please note that, if needed, Special Council 
Meetings could be scheduled during the summer break, such as one 
called for July 18th to approve the annual audit.  
  
Strategic Discussions will resume on Tuesday, September 13, 2022. 
However, Special Strategic Discussions could also be called during the 
summer break should the need arise. 
  
The Council of Chiefs will continue to conduct portfolio work. They will 
remain available to speak to community members throughout the 
summer, though Kahnawa’kehró:non are reminded that not all 
Ratitsénhaienhs may be available due to summer vacations. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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